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October 14, 2022 
 

Notice of Project Cancellation 
 
 

PWC2223001 – RFP Brokerage Services for Marketing and Leasing Of RCWBC 
 
 
 

 
The Fayetteville Public Works Commission has cancelled the project PWC2223001 scheduled for  
 
bid opening on August 24, 2022. The RFP has been readvertised under project PWC2223019. 
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